



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

26th September 2024





Library Opening Ceremony and Coffee Morning

Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 25th October, we are extremely lucky to welcome back to St Michael's our dear friend and recent Great British Bake Off star, Nicky Laceby and her beloved reading therapy dog Bracken.

Nicky will be officially opening our brand new school library dedicated in memory of Mrs Clare Killeen, Therapeutic and Mental Health Teaching Assistant from The Ark, who sadly passed away over the summer. Mrs Killeen previously worked alongside Mrs Swanston in running and maintaining the school library and had a passion for reading.

We would like to invite parents/carers and our wider school community to attend this opening ceremony which will take place outside with a service celebrating the life of Mrs Killeen at 9.30am.

Following this ceremony, we would like to invite parents/carers into school for a charity coffee morning in aid of Compton Care who looked after and cared for Mrs Killeen during her illness.

Compton Care provide specialist care and support for families living with life limiting conditions 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year.

If you are able to donate any cakes for this event, we kindly request that they are brought into school from Monday 21st October to Wednesday 23rd October for this event.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk























